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Interactive.Regenerative therapy for osteochondral
disease. Articular cartilage damage from injuries or
degenerative disease is commonly treated using a
variety of surgical techniques and regenerative
strategies. These can be broadly classified into two
general categories: non-vascular repair (including
osteochondral autologous and allogenic implantation,
osteochondral transplantation, and mosaicplasty) and
vascular repair (including microfracture, drilling,
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techniques). Although non-vascular strategies aim to
create a stable and functioning hyaline cartilage
tissue, the regenerative environment, which may be
unstable or of poor quality, is not well matched to the
high mechanical demands of the articular cartilage.
In contrast, autologous bone marrow concentrate
injection and marrow stimulation techniques aim to
provide a stable microenvironment and may be
considered for areas of high mechanical demand.
However, limited information is available on the
effect of non-vascular strategies on clinical
outcomes, and the overall results are modest at best.
Future studies will be needed to determine the most
appropriate regenerative strategies for different
disease entities and the best timepoints at which to
intervene.A truck driver faces possible manslaughter
charges in a drunk driving crash that killed a woman
and seriously injured another in Arizona, authorities
said. The crash killed Cassandra Wojcieszak, 34, of
Sun City, Arizona and seriously injured her mother,
Kimberly McKeown, 52.
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